
 
 
Dear staff and pupils of Stanbridge Lower School 
 
 
 
I wanted to send you a letter to say how much I enjoyed my visit to your wonderful school last 
week.  
 
It was an absolute pleasure to meet you all and to see and hear about the very good work 
that you and your teachers are involved in. 
 
Myself and my colleagues were very impressed to see the range of activity and learning on 
display when we visited.  
 
I especially enjoyed brushing up on my French language skills, seeing the excellent work in 
the ‘hygge’ classroom, hearing all of your sticky knowledge facts, and finding out more about 
pirate treasure maps! We also really enjoyed our very tasty lunch in the staff room. 
 
It was wonderful to see how happy and at home you all are in school. I think we all came 
away inspired and full of ideas. 
 
I hope you have a very enjoyable rest of term and an even better summer break when it 
arrives. I also hope that I can come and visit you all again very soon. 
 
Thanks once again for being such welcoming, friendly, knowledgeable hosts.  
 
 
 
All the very best, 
Ben  

 
 

 
   

Ben Greener, Deputy Director – Communities & Integration  
Department for Levelling Up, Housing and Communities  
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